
Construction of the City of Oglesby’s new wastewater treatment plant
was financed by the Clean Water State Revolving Loan Fund (SRF). The
SRF program is administered by the Illinois Environmental Protection
Agency and receives a portion of its money to fund these types of
projects from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency. This project
will replace the outdated plant and addressed concerns identified by
the IEPA.  Once complete, it will improve water quality for area
residents and businesses in Oglesby by allowing for efficient,
effective treatment, prepare the City for future development or
regulations and replace the outfall sewer.  The improvements were
mandated by the EPA in 2021.  SRF programs operate in each state to
provide communities the resources necessary to build, maintain, and
improve the infrastructure that protects one of our most valuable
resources:  Water.

PROJECT:  Oglesby Wastewater treatment plant
ESTIMATED COST:  Phase 1, $23M; Phase 2, TBD
FINANCED BY: Clean Water State Revolving Loan Fund
COMPLETION DATE:  December 31, 2028


